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West Leicester City Athletics Finals 
Saffron Lane Athletics Centre 

Thursday 8th June 2017 

 
Your child has been selected to represent Alderman Richard Hallam at the West Leicester City Athletics Finals.  The 
event will take place on Thursday 8th June 2017 from 9:00 am to 4:00pm. Children taking part will need to be at 
A.R.H. to meet the coach which will leave promptly at 8:30 am. 
 
Pupils taking part will need to bring a packed lunch, drinks for the whole day and appropriate clothing for their 
event. They may also want to bring a sweatshirt or jogging bottoms to keep warm in between events, depending 
on the weather. The event finishes at 4:00 pm at which point we will be boarding the bus and should return to 
A.R.H. by 4:30pm traffic depending.  
 
If your child is interested in taking part please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as 
possible.  If you would like to show your support you are more than welcome to meet us there and cheer us on. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr B Wells 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Reply slip – Athletics – Saffron Lane – Thursday 8th June 2017 

 I  agree to my child participating in the above event     

 I will collect  my child from ARH at 4.30 pm     

 I give permission for my child to walk home      

 I will come to support and then take my child straight  
home  

 
Child’s name ……………………………………………….………………….……….  Class ………………………… 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. Parent/carer  
 
Contact number ……………………………………………….. 
 

Our Ref BW/KR/Saffron Athletics 
 
26th May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 


